
Testimony in support of HB 2882-2 
 
I am a seed grower in Southern Oregon. My buyers expect and insist on crops that have no presence of 
genetically engineered material. If engineered pollen from a neighbor pollinates my crop it has no value 
and can only be discarded. As a seed grower, I should have some protection from my crops being 
ruined.  The liability for damage caused by genetically engineered crops should be born by those who 
create those crops. Please enact HB 2882-2 
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